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MONDAY, November 27, 2017  
7:00 AM       Miriam & Norman Jorgensen, r/o Family 
8:45 AM       Thomas Mannion, r/o Renata 
 

TUESDAY, November 28, 2017 
7:00 AM        Thomas Dellaporta, r/o Elizabeth 
8:45 AM        Audrey Angrisani, r/o Pat Cygler 
 

WEDNESDAY, November 29, 2017  
7:00 AM  Joseph M. DeStefano, r/o Partyka Family 
8:45 AM  John Rankin, r/o Family 
 

THURSDAY, November 30, 2017   
7:00 AM         Josephine Paprocki, r/o Irene Janusz & Family 
8:45 AM         Gary Stout, r/o Aunt Lou 
 

FRIDAY, December 1, 2017  
7:00 AM Sick, Dying & Purgatory Souls, In Honor of St. Joseph 
8:45 AM Gladys Russo, r/o Family 
 

SATURDAY, December 2, 2017   
8:00 AM  Patricia Meagher, r/o Family 
5:00 PM   Michael Pevernik, r/o Gertrude Zafian 
7:00 PM  Joan Napiorski, r/o Egger & Maureen Lugo 
 

SUNDAY, December 3, 2017 
7:00 AM  Living and Deceased Members of our parish 
9:00 AM  Gus Lipinski, r/o Family 
10:45 AM  Purgatorial Society 
12:15 P  Danny Bodeck, r/o The Norton Family 
 

Remember and pray for the sick of the parish, those who are 
hospitalized, and their caregivers: Doris Geoffroy, Hedy Moskwa, 
Rose Thompson, William Kriston, Salvatore Aloe, Ann Marie 
Puchala, Ben Wilder, Annie Panaccione, Sister Rose, Pauline 
Mendicino-Franke, Sadako Vargas, Robert Grecco, Finny 
Saporito, Maeve Cullinon, Sophie Ryan, Victor Rosales, Johnny 
Marques, Kelly Bayer, Kathleen DeFabio, Gina Metts, Joseph P. 
McCann, Jeff Robinson, Gloree Parker, Alex Perialis, Mary 
Bowkley, Baby Matteo, Danny Sheldon, John Mihalko, Artie 
Palumbo, Eileen Reilly, Baby Lucas DeCarlo, Sandra Lynn Place, 
and please remember our service men and women in your 
prayers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let us pray for our recently departed brothers and sisters,  
Severiano Serrano                                 and reward them a place 
in heaven and eternal rest.  
 

 

 The Bread and Wine have been  
            offered in loving memory of  

Joseph Monaco 
f rom Wife  

and 
John Rankin  
from Family  

 
The Sanctuary Light Has Been  
donated in loving memory of  

Joseph Monaco 
                         from Wife  

 
 

 

CATHOLIC CAMPAIGN FOR HUMAN 

DEVELOPMENT COLLECTION  
Thank you for your generous support last week to the 

collection! As a parish we raised money to support those 

on the margins living in poverty. If you missed the 

collection, itôs not too late to give! Visit 

www.usccb.org/nationalcollections and click ñHow to 

Giveò on the left. 
 
 

Next Baptismal class will be December 19th, 2017.  
Please call the Rectory to register. 

 

 

Everyone is invited to our monthly St. John 
Vianney Parish Breakfast in the school 
cafeteria after the 9AM Mass next Sunday. 
Come see old friends and make new ones! Our 
hosts this month is SJV Basketball and 
Cheering. 

 

 
 
 

http://www.usccb.org/nationalcollections
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The Giving Tree  
 

As you can see the Giving Tree is back! Please take 

an ornament and return it the weekend of 

December 9/10  with the tag securely attached to 

the (New, Unwrapped gift).   

 

Gift cards and monet ary donations may be placed 

in the box provided. Please indicate the gift card 

amount.  

 

If you are a group, organization or family and 

would like to òadoptó a family to give to, please 

contact us for a family list.  

 

St. Vincent DePaul, SJV ProLife, Local S eniors, 

Catholic Charities, and SJV families in need will be 

the recipients of your generous gifts.  

 

òGive and it shall be given to youé.ó- Luke 6:38  

 

Barbara Morrisey - 732 -501-2195  

 Donna Worosila -732 -381-1584 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC PILGRIMAGE TO THE 
HOLY LAND 

With Fr. James Hagerman  
and Msgr. Edward OôNeill 

MAY 8 ï 17, 2018 
$3,495.00 (ALL INCLUSIVE FROM 

NEWARK NJ) 
 

Brochures with more information and 
registration forms can be found at the 
Rectory.  Pilgrimage Tours can be reached 
at 1-800-278-1351 or email at 
PilgrimageTours@aol.com 

 
 
 

 

St. John Vianney School News 
Please join us on Wednesday evening, November 
29, at 6:30 PM for our Annual Advent Family 
Gathering.  The eveningôs activities will center 
around the Jesse Tree.  
 

The Christmas Bazaar will take place on Thursday, 
November 30.  Students will have the opportunity to 
shop for gifts during the school day.  It will be open 
to the public from 3:00-8:00 PM.  Come do your 
holiday shopping from the wonderful selection of 
crafts and homemade items! 
 

Our annual pep rally to kick off the basketball and 
cheerleading season will be held on Friday, 
December 1, at 7 PM in the Parish Center. 
 

Please be sure we have all your correct contact 
information.  In the event of an emergency, a 
snowstorm, or early dismissal, we must be able to 
reach you.  If any of your phone numbers have 
changed, please contact the school office. 

ü9-2pm SJV Students only
ü3-8pm Open to public

Homemade crafts, vendors, 
personalized items etc.
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Music Ministry News 

Adult Choir  
Our parish adult choir enhances our liturgies each 

Sunday from September through mid-June.  The choir 

also sings for many special occasions during the year, 

such as: Midnight Mass, Holy Week, Confirmation, and 

our ñMass of Remembranceò in November!!  The choir 

also provides two beautiful concerts for the parish, one 

during Advent and the other during Lent.  We are always 

looking for new people to join with our very dedicated 

group!!  We welcome all adults (And high school 

students) to be part of our choir!  The adult choir sings 

weekly at the 9:00 am mass (And once a month at the 

10:45 am mass).  We practice each Wednesday from 

7:30 to 9:00 Pm in the church.  Our next rehearsal will 

be on Wednesday November 29th!! 
 

Children’s Choir 
Our parish childrenôs choir is made of students from our 

parish from grades two and up!!  The children in the 

group love coming together to sing for Sunday liturgies 

as well as special events during the year.  The choir 

sings for our parish Christmas Pageant and 4:00 pm 

mass on Christmas Eve, as well as the 9:00 am mass on 

Easter Sunday!!  We practice on Tuesday afternoons 

from 4:00 to 5:00 pm in the church. We sing twice a 

month at either the 9:00 or 10:45 am mass!  Our next 

rehearsal will be on Tuesday November 28th!!   
 

Folk Group 
Our Parish Folk Group enhances the 12:15 liturgy each 

week.  The Folk Group is under the direction of Ms. 

Jennie Esposito.  Rehearsals are held weekly at 11:15 

Am in the conference room adjacent to the church 

gathering area.  Jennie is always looking for more 

singers as well as instrumentalists to join with the Folk 

Group!   
 

Teenage/College Group 
This group of young adults in the parish generally 

enhances the 12:15 Pm mass on the fourth Sunday of 

each month.  Rehearsal is held at 11:15 am in the 

conference room.  If you sing or play an instrument, then 

this group is for you!!  Please speak to Jennie Esposito 

after 12:15 pm for more information on both groups!! 
 

You can contact me at jframeiii@yahoo.com with any 

questions, 

Jamie Frame  Dir. Of Music/Organist 
 

 

SAINT VINCENT de PAUL  
We need spaghetti sauce, cereal, pancake mix and 
syrup and rice. 
 

CAR DONATIONS: 1 -800-322-8284, OR GO 
ONLINE AT www.svdpusacars.com  
 

PRO LIFE 
The next meeting will be held Tues. Nov.28. Maternity 
donations can be dropped in the crib in the foyer of the 
church. Diapers size 3 thru 6 are always welcome. 
Although we accept gently used items, they should be 
ŎƭŜŀƴ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ǳǎŜΦ LŦ ƛǘΩǎ ǎǳƛǘŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƎǊŀƴŘŎƘƛƭŘΣ 
we can use it. If you have larger items, please call Carolyn 
at 732-381-0499 to arrange for pickup. Thank you for your 
continued generosity. 
 

 

UNION CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
SCHOLARSHIP EXAM 

 

Saturday, December 2, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. and Sunday, 
December 3, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. 

   
There is no make-up for this exam.  The exam fee is 
$30.00.   
 

To register for the Scholarship Exam and for more 
information regarding scholarship opportunities, call the 
Admissions Office at 908-889-1600, exts. 302 or 328 or 
visit our website at http://m.unioncatholic.org/admissions 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE ï DECEMBER 16, 2017 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities is 

preparing for its annual Christmas Party on Saturday, 

December 16 (1:30PM to 3:30PM) at the St John 

Neumann Pastoral Center, 146 Metlars Lane, 

Piscataway, NJ. Given the preparation that is necessary 

for this huge undertaking, we ask that you contact us as 

soon as possible to reserve a place for you and/or your 

group (children/young adults with special needs and 

their families/caregivers). 
 

Please Email: catholicswithdisabilites@gmail.com or 

call 732-765-6432. 
 

 

ñéwhatever you did for one of the least of my 

brothers, you did for meò - MATTHEW 25:40 
Most of us are generous when itôs convenient for us. We 

are generous when we have the time or the money. But, 

generosity is the opposite of that. It means giving of 

oneôs time, money, compassion, forgiveness or mercy 

when itôs not convenient; when itôs not on our schedule, 

but on the other personôs schedule. 

 

mailto:jframeiii@yahoo.com
mailto:catholicswithdisabilites@gmail.com
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A FRESH PERSPECTIVE ON THE SUNDAY READINGS 
HIS WORD TODAY by Rev. William J. Reilly 

 

ñThen the King will say to those on his right, óCome, you are blessed by my Father. Inherit the kingdom 
prepared for you from the foundation of the world. For I was hungry and you gave me food. I was thirsty and 
you gave me drink, a stranger and you welcomed me, naked and you clothed me, ill and you cared for me, 
in prison and you visited me.ô Then the righteous will answer him and say, óLord whenéò 

It is easy to recall this teaching, the well known corporal works of mercy. It is easy to place a name and face on 
friends or agencies who carry out their tremendous works of service. It is easy to offer support through donations to 
enable others to carry out their mission. 

As we reflect upon these signs of compassion and concern, and admire the dedication of those who serve the 
needs of others, why not ask the question that causes people to be in such vulnerable conditions. A famous 
Brazilian bishop once declared, óWhen I take care of the poor, people praise me.  When I ask why they are poor, I 
am called a communist.ô Dom Helder Camara wants us to ask the question which leads me to help alleviate the 
suffering of others. It may be my active involvement in direct service or maybe indirect service through legislative 
action, helping understand the issues involved or both. 

On this great feast of Christ the King take time to answer the question posed to Jesus and myself óWhené?ô 

 

ELCOME!  Our warmest welcome to all who celebrate with us, whether long time residents or newly arrived in the parish.  
We thank God for you.  If you are not registered, please fill out the form below & place in the collection basket or mail to the 
rectory. 
Name________________________________________Address______________________________________ 
Phone________________________________________ 
New Address__________________________________ 
Send Envelopes________________________________ 
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